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RE: Letter for Mr. Shwedo

Kenneth P. Woodington <kwoodington@DML-LAW.com>
Mon 3/30/2020 1:15 PM
To:  Susan Dunn <sdunn@aclusc.org>

Susan, the DMV has advised me as follows:
 
DMV is currently receiving very few FTPTT notices each week, probably because cases are not
being prosecuted. If a person has a FTPTT suspension pending, cannot find any way to pay the
ticket, and calls DMV via the main contact center (803.896.5000), the Driver Records office will
extend the time for compliance. Right now they are giving twenty day extensions.
 
In addition, if a person pays his ticket at a court (many are open), he will receive a compliance
that can be taken to a branch office or mailed to DMV. If the county or city provides for online
payment of tickets (a great number do), DMV will accept a print of an online receipt as proof.
 
Ken
 
 
From: Susan Dunn <sdunn@aclusc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 4:01 PM
To: Kenneth P. Woodington <kwoodington@DML-LAW.com>
Subject: Re: Le�er for Mr. Shwedo
 
Thank you.
 

Susan K. Dunn 
Legal Director 
ACLU, South Carolina  
P.O. Box 20998 
Charleston, SC 29413-0998 
T/843-282-7953 
F/843-720-1428 
sdunn@aclusc.org 
 
 
 

From: Kenneth P. Woodington <kwoodington@DML-LAW.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 3:50 PM
To: Susan Dunn <sdunn@aclusc.org>
Subject: RE: Le�er for Mr. Shwedo
 
I forwarded it to Val Valenta, who is my DMV contact.  
 
Ken
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From: Susan Dunn <sdunn@aclusc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 3:30 PM
To: Kenneth P. Woodington <kwoodington@DML-LAW.com>
Subject: Le�er for Mr. Shwedo
 
Dear Ken:
 
I hope you and your  people are healthy and safe.
 
A�ached is a le�er that we ask you deliver to Mr. Shwedo as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely,
 
Susan
 

Susan K. Dunn 
Legal Director 
ACLU, South Carolina  
P.O. Box 20998 
Charleston, SC 29413-0998 
T/843-282-7953 
F/843-720-1428 
sdunn@aclusc.org 
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